
Our Club’s Covid-19 Preparations 

 

Gymnasts have temperatures taken at the door before entering the gym.  Any children with high 
temperature will not be admitted. 

No belongings are to be brought into the gym apart from a full water bottle. 

Hand sanitiser and wall dispensers have been provided by the gym club. 

Hand sanitiser is available and is to be used by all gymnasts before entering the gym. 

Gymnasts are to be arranged in a Bubble of 6.  This Bubble remains constant through the ½ term and 
will have a dedicated Coach. 

We have installed 2 additional toilets with handbasins (cloakrooms).  Each Bubble will be allocated 
their own cloakroom to use.  Coaches will use a separate cloakroom. 

The gym will be arranged into three activity areas and each Bubble will spend 20 minutes on each 
activity. 

Hand sanitiser is to be used by gymnasts on and between each activity. 

Coaches will be socially distanced and will be wearing face masks and/or visors.  Children will not be 
required to wear masks. 

Gymnasts should be collected promptly at the end of the session from the side door onto the 
carpark.   

Once their Bubble has left, the Coach cleans down the touch-points around the gym and their 
Bubble’s cloakroom.  They then prepare to meet their next Bubble at the front door. 

At the end of the evening’s classes there will be a full wipedown of the facility followed by fogging 
with anti-viral disinfectant. 

 


